Sub:  Reply for RTI application (RTI reference no. RTI/2019-20/17801)

Reply for RTI application (RTI reference no. RTI/2019-20/17801) is as followé:

It has been found that only point no. 2 of the RTl is related to POWERGRID and the
same has been replied in the following points.

a. THDC has requested POWERGRID to divert the following lines for their
upcoming coal mines at Amelia, Singrauli :

['Sr.No. [ Name of Transmission Line
;! 400kv D/C Vindhyachal — Jabalpur Ckt # 3&4
2, 400kv D/C Vindhyachal — Satna Ckt # 182
3. 400kv D/C Vindhyachal — Satna Ckt # 384

b. The Amount of Rs. 7.46 laks given by THDC in JANUARY 2018 and it has
been used for the purpose of Detailed Survey work.
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